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Welcome to season 2017 and the first edition of our newsletter.  

Preseason is well underway with the top squads running and 

turf training. If you are yet to get down to training please 

check the website at https://cuhc.org.au/events/ for the next 

session. Anyone interested is welcome.  

 

What a year 2017 has already been. Here is what’s new: 

- New name – we are no longer affiliated with Trinity College and 

Pirates remains as our nickname. 

- New Logo – check out our new logos below. 

- New uniforms – as you should all be aware we have new 

uniforms for 2017. We move to be the first club in Perth to wear 

the same uniforms throughout the grades. Can’t wait to see 

everyone in their new uniforms. Tag us in any posts – we will put 

our favourites in our next newsletter. 

- New head coaches.  

- New major sponsors. 

 

Bunbury Super 9’s  

Curtin Pirates entered the Bunbury Super 9’s competition in support 

of brain cancer. This is the second time Pirates have competed in 

this comp, with the players having a great weekend down south.  

 

Have you registered? 

Make sure you register – follow 

the link to register online today! 

https://cuhc.org.au/registrations/ 

 

Meet our new premier 

league coaches… 

Kate Starre is an ex-hockeyroo 

who represented Australia over 3 

Olympics bagging 2 Olympic 

gold medals. Kate will be head 

coach of our women’s team, 

assisted by Dylan Wotherspoon. 

Kate has played for Pirates for her 

domestic career in Perth. So it’s 

great to have her back on board.  

 

Charlie Gaudoin has been 

coaching in WA since 1970 and 

has coached state sides since 

1999. Charlie will be our men’s 

head coach assisted by 

Jonatahn Nordmann. Many of 

the boys have received coaching 

from Charlie making him a great 

fit for the club.  

 

http://www.cuhc.org.au/
https://cuhc.org.au/events/
https://cuhc.org.au/registrations/


Curtin University O’Day 

We were represented at O’Day which was a huge success. Thank you to everyone who helped 

out manning our stall and promoting the club.  

Have you met our major sponsors? 

We are thrilled to have these two major sponsors on board for the next three years.  

Denning and Associates                                Phone: 9316 4620 

Denning and Associates is a family run public accounting 

practice specialising in self managed super funds. Support 

those that support you and get in touch with Denning and 

Associate's for all your self managed super fund needs!  

 

New Town Toyota – Victoria Park               Phone: 9472 2600 

New Town Toyota is a family owned and operated dealership located in 

East Victoria Park. New Town Toyota is one of the largest and leading 

Toyota Dealerships in WA catering to all your automotive needs, 

including new, used, fleet, finance, mining, servicing and Parts.  

So for all your automotive needs head to New Town Toyota!  

  

Do you have something you’d like to share in the newsletter? 

Please send us a message on facebook as 

we would love to hear from you!   
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